The Firs Lower School PTFA

WEL COME
ACK! *

Welcome back to school everyone! We hope you had a great summer and everyone
is settling back into school. The Firs Lower School PTFA has already been
squirreling away and we’ve got some really exciting things coming up,
including a hair braiding evening, school disco and (yep we’re saying that
word) Christmas events!

We are soon going to be hosting a social event, for all to attend and see
what we do, meet new people and maybe even see if you fancy joining us!

Thank you all again for your continued support. With your help, last year we
raised around £18,000, every penny of which goes to support your children and
enhance their learning experience.

What have we been up to

The money raised last year has been used to pay for new audio equipment which was
showcased at the Year 4 end of year performances, as well as the amazing new stage
backdrop. This year we have committed to paying for the new RWI books which hopefully
you will have all read about in last weeks school newsletter.

What we have planned

e Ice Pop Sale ¢ Christmas Craft Activity Day &
¢ PTFA AGM Social Evening Grotto

e Hair Braiding Evening e Christmas Panto

¢ School Disco e Design a PTFA logo competition
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